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NAIG gold medal lacrosse game on Paul’s Cable 
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 1, Seskéha/August 2014) The Public Relations/Communications 
Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform the 
community that last week’s gold medal lacrosse game from the 2014 North American 
Indigenous Games began broadcasting on Thursday, July 31st on Paul’s Cable channel 
35 for analog subscribers and Channel 3 if you have a digital box.  
 
While the game was made available on YouTube earlier on Team Kahnawà:ke’s website 
(www.teamkahnawake.com), this is the first non-Internet showing of the game. 
 
“We’d like to thank Paul’s Cable for broadcasting the game, as there is still a segment of 
the community that doesn’t have access to the Internet,” said Gene Diabo, who was part 
of the Team Kahnawà:ke Mission Staff at the Games. “We will be preparing a full 
package wrap-up of the Games in the coming weeks, so keep on the look-out for that.” 
 
“On behalf of the entire Mission Staff, I’d like to thank our major sponsor - Mohawk 
Internet Technologies for making it possible for our athletes to take part in the Games,” 
he continued.  
 

-30- 
 

For further information, please contact: 
Justus Polson-Lahache, Communications Officer 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, ext. 2267, Justus.polson-lahache@mck.ca 
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